
School District No. 60 is seeking interested teachers willing to participate in a 
district committee in support of the new problem solving assessment.  

We are looking for 
teachers who are 
interested in: 
● Reviewing the 

rubric
● Benchmarking 

the rubric
● Finding ‘good’ 

problems
● Editing problems 
● Teaching problem 

solving in a 
Grade 3 - 5 
classroom

Initial Information 
Meeting will be held 
via Zoom on 
September 28th @ 
3:30 pm.  Please 
register with Barb 
Wagner at 
bwagner@prn.bc.ca

District Problem Solving Assessment Committee, grades 3-5
2022-23
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